
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL DATE 20 OCTOBER 2021 

Councillor Question Time  

Question from Councillor Pearl:  

In relation to the previous motion of Council to investigate the report for mobile CCTV, can 
officers provide an update on when the report will be coming back to Council?  

Response: 
The mobile CCTV trailer report will be presented to Council at the next Council meeting on 
the 3 Nov 2021. 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting.


